This Week's Schedule

Today

9:00a Sunday School 10:00a Worship Service

<u>Tuesday</u> The church office will be closed for Independence Day.

 There will be no morning Bible study or Youth Mid-week this week

Wednesday

1:00p New Bible Study begins at King William Manor
7:00p Choir Practice

Thursday 7:00p Praise Team

Saturday

8:30a Youth to Busch Gardens

Ladies Book Club 4th Mondays at 1:00 in the CB

- ⇒ July 24 "The Keeper of Lost Things" by Ruth Hogan
- ⇒ August 28 "The Story of Arthur Truluv" by Elizabeth Berg

Contact Cathy at 804-201-7283 or cmtignor@yahoo.com for more info.

July MCEF Items: Single-Serve Cereal Boxes, Crackers, and Mac & Cheese Cups.

Worship Attendance

June 4-221

June 11-151

June 18-164

June 25-155

Church Office Hours

Our hours this week are Monday, Wednesday & Thursday, 8:30-12:30.

MCEF "Senior Rides" Needs Volunteers

This program helps our seniors and disabled citizens stay in their homes by giving rides to medical appointments, grocery shopping and personal business appointments. Volunteer drivers use their own vehicles and choose the rides to fit their schedule. Drivers are reimbursed \$.50 per mile to offset the cost of gas. Ride coordinators schedule the rides and inform the drivers. Both drivers and coordinators are needed. If you can share a few hours each month and have a desire to help our seniors, please contact MCEF Senior Rides at (804) 357-9360, or by email at: Office@4mcef.com.

Library & Resource Room

Take time in July to visit the newly relocated and renovated Church Library. It has merged with our Resource Room in #252. We have a good selection of Christian fiction and non-fiction, as well as Bible study guides. Borrow what you want to read, then return it when you are done. Talk to Lucia Zilinski or Karen Tucker if you have questions or need assistance.

CHURCH STAFF

Phil Peacock, Pastor
Jeff Poythress, Hebron Site Pastor
Karen Tucker, Minister of Children/Families
Tyson Banks, Minister of Youth
Jamie Cosley, Worship Minister
Abby Carter, Worship Minister
Carol Golden, Worship Minister (Hebron)
Geneva Bohannon, Office Manager
Ellis Dunton, Accompanist
Buddy Crawford, Custodian



At Broadus Church, you can belong to a welcoming family of faith that helps people become all God means for them to be through a life-changing relationship with Jesus Christ.











5351 Pole Green Road, Mechanicsville, Virginia 23116
Phone (804) 779-2700
E-mail - office@BroadusMBC.org
www.BroadusChurch.org

Sunday Worship July 2, 2023 10:00 am in the Worship Center

Bulletins and an offering receptacle are available under the carport for those remaining in their cars for worship. The service is broadcast on FM 101.1 and Facebook Live, then later posted to the church website, www.BroadusChurch.org.

Prelude Ellis Dunton

Hymn #630 "America the Beautiful" Congregation

Welcome & Prayer Abby Carter

Praise Songs "Victory in Jesus" Jamie Cosley &

"Amazing Grace/My Chains Are Gone" Praise Team

Children's Message Karen Tucker

Anniversary Recognition

Scripture Reading Psalm 51:1-10 Tina Michael

Song "He's Always Been Faithful" Abby Carter

Message Major Truths from Minor Prophets Phil Peacock

Amos: A Plumb Line Among the People

Hymn #134 "Jesus Paid It All" Congregation

Observance of the Lord's Supper

Choral Benediction #387 "Blest Be the Tie"

Blest be the tie that binds our hearts in Christian love; The fellowship of kindred minds is like to that above.

Childcare for infants & preschoolers is provided from 9:50-11:00 am in rooms 108-111. Worship bulletins with activities for older children are available at the back of the worship center. It's great to see children worshipping with their families!

Amos: A Plumb Line Among the People
Amos 7:7-8

Anniversary

This morning we congratulate and thank Karen Tucker, our Minister of Children and Families, for 15 years of service to our church! The refreshments in the Commons today are in her honor.

Free Covid Tests: Our church has received a large box of free test kits. If your family needs some, please contact the church office to arrange for pickup.

Mo Hope Ministry Yesterday

Many thanks to our volunteer workers and everyone who donated food items toward this important feeding ministry!

Our next day of partnership with Moments of Hope will be on Labor Day weekend—Saturday, September 2nd. We are continuing to collect cards of encouragement that can be added to the lunches we serve. There is a collection box on the table in the Commons. Cards are available there, or you may use your own. Thank you.